
FESSY
YOU

MUCH

LOVES
BEAR-Y
!!!



Many thanks for your partnership and heartfelt support  

of our people and programs at Fessenden.

With gratitude, 

T H E  O F F I C E  O F  I N S T I T U T I O N A L  A D VA N C E M E N T

There is so much love  
surrounding our school community  

that we wanted to take this opportunity  
to send you a special “bear hug”  

in honor of Valentine’s Day.


